
PIERRE DE COUBERTIN 

4700 Lavoisier 
                                                          Montréal, Québec, H1R 1H9 
 

September 1, 2023 

Welcome Day Activity 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are excited to share that Pierre de Coubertin will be opening the school year with a fun and exciting 
welcome day activity. Weather permitting, the entire school will participate in our first ever Color Run 
on Friday, September 8. 

The Color Run is an event where participants run while being thrown colored powders in a celebratory 
manner. We are hoping this colorful event will project a year filled with positivity and kindness.  

Our Color Run will take place in our schoolyard following the schedule below. In case of rain, the Color 
Run will be postponed to September 11, 2023. 

Grades 4,5,6: 1:55pm-2:15pm followed by ice cream 
A02, A03, grades 1,2,3: 2:30pm-2:50pm followed by ice cream 
A01, K4 & K5: 3:05pm-3:20pm (ice cream prior) 

Please note that in order to participate, your child must come to school dressed in the following attire: 

• Old t-shirt (preferably white) 
• Old shorts or sweatpants 
• Old shoes 
• Old cap (optional if you wish to cover your child’s hair) 

The powder used for this activity is safe for children and is hypoallergenic. It is non-toxic, uses 100% 
natural corn starch and is gluten free. Although it is easy to wash and remove from clothing, we strongly 
advise parents and guardians to wash their child’s clothing separately from other items. 

If your child is planning to stay at daycare, you may provide your child with a change of clothes.  

We look forward to a fun filled and colorful day with our PDC family.  

 
The PDC Administration 

Ida Pisano  Lisa Triestino 
Principal  Vice Principal 

 

Please note: If you do not wish to have your child participate in this activity, please print and return the 
form found on the following page by September 6.  
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   I do not wish for my child to participate in the Color Run. I understand that my child will remain 
indoors during this event. 

 

Child’s name ______________________________________ 

Homeroom _______________________________________   

 

Parent/Guardian signature __________________________ 

Date: ___________________________________________ 

   

 

     

 


